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During the past fiscal year, a lot of challenges have been met.  When I took over from John McCarthy in June, several projects were in progress.  The bi-annual hurricane seminar was in the very beginnings of formation  Talk about the Hurricane project

The formation of the MVEMDA was in its infancy Talk about the MVEMDA

A state mandated program, LEPC, was …  Talk about LEPC

The MVC wanted a partnership with the County Talk about the Pre-disaster Mitigation Grant Program and Pictometry 

